
 

 
 
 

LAKE WORTH DRAINAGE DISTRICT 
Request for Proposals (RFP) No. 16-9854L.01 

 
General Engineering Services 

 
The Lake Worth Drainage District is soliciting a Request for Proposals (RFP) for General 
Engineering Services. This invitation is extended to all qualified firms which can provide 
the requirement(s) specified in the RFP. 
 
A copy of the RFP may be obtained at District Headquarters at 13081 Military Trail, 
Delray Beach, Florida 33484 beginning Monday, June 20, 2016.  All proposals must be 
received at the listed address no later than 4:00 P.M., Thursday, July 28, 2016. 
 
All proposals must be submitted in a sealed envelope, identified as “Sealed Proposal – 
RFP No. 16-9854L.01” and addressed to the Project Manager.  All inquiries and 
proposals should be directed, in writing to the following Project Manager.  The District 
will not accept any verbal inquiries. 
 

Patrick A. Martin, P.E. 
Project Manager 

Lake Worth Drainage District 
13081 Military Trail 

Delray Beach, Florida 33484 
 
 
Posted: Sunday, June 19, 2016 
 
 


